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Why is the Trust holding events in Burke County? 
The Kate B. Reynolds Charitable Trust, a statewide private foundation focused on improving the  

quality of life and health for individuals across North Carolina, is launching Healthy Places NC in Burke 

County. We want to work on health issues in the county long-term, and we want to learn from YOU 

about what Burke County needs to get healthier. If you care about the health of people in your family 

and community, then this forum is for YOU! Youth are also welcome!

HEALTHY PLACES BURKE COUNTY
Learn about Healthy Places NC and review Burke County’s health ranking.

Tell us about the health and quality of life issues in your community.  
Explore how health connects to a community’s economic well-being.

WHEN AND WHERE

RSVP
Please RSVP by phone or email to Robin DeVane by October 14, 2014.

robin@kbr.org or 336-397-5521

FREE 
OPEN TO ANYONE IN BURKE COUNTY

A LIGHT MEAL WILL BE SERVED

www.kbr.org

OCTOBER 21, 2014
5:30 to 7:30 pm

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH HILDEBRAN 
8831 Old NC Hwy 10, Hildebran

OCTOBER 22, 2014
12:00 to 2:00 pm

MORGANTON COMMUNITY HOUSE 
120 North King Street, Morganton

HEALTHY PLACES NC
INVITES YOU TO A

COMMUNITY 
FORUM


